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Naming and numbering proposal for a residential development at Elm Park Green, 
Ballsbridge, Dublin 4 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Gardens/Na Gairdíní,   
 

A request to name and number a residential development at Elm Park Green, Dublin 4 has 
been received.   
 
The applicant has chosen the name The Gardens/Na Gairdíní, because: 
 

“the development incorporates a green area within its development and has two 
further green areas located in the immediate surrounding environs of the 
development.  Therefore the proposed name ties in with the area, yet still achieves 
its own identity.” 

 
The Acting Manager Land Surveying and Mapping has approved the numbering scheme 1 – 
73 The Gardens.   
 
The Heritage Officer considers the proposed name appropriate and accordingly the scheme 
is recommended for approval. 
 
 
 
Karl Mitchell 
Executive Manager South City  
 


